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To Whom it may concern, We have been residents of Santa Rosa, California for over
20 years and during this time we have had a proven positive impact on the city through our
many businesses. One of our reputable businesses is called The European Food store.
Our store has offered access to many unique foods not found anywhere else in Sonoma
county for over 12 years. We have specialty items from all over Europe including Russia,
Holland, Germany, Scandinavia and many other yet other countries throughout Europe. We
have a wonderful deli with sausages, salami, hams and many other smoked meats. We
feel pairing wine and beer with our products would be the perfect addition to our unique
offerings.

We would like an alcohol license in order to provide unique and specialty wine and
beer from countries in Europe that one does not find from your average grocer. Beers and
wines from such countries as Moldova, Georgia, Russia, Hungary ,Scandinavia are all
under-represented in our sonoma wine and beer country! We would love to provide our
customers the opportunity to try these specialty degustations. Since our store is a specialty
food store, we don't believe having these items would be at all detrimental to our
community. On the contrary, our customers looking for such specialty beers and wine tend
to be very honest upstanding members of the community. We believe that neighborhood
places such as ours contribute to the exclusivity and beauty of Sonoma County. This is a
large factor in why people love living in our county. Having an alcohol license would only
be a great addition to what we already have...a unique family run business with products
found nowhere else in Sonoma county! Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Olga
Rozkhov



